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NOTICE 

 

The walk-in interview for the engagement of Faculty was scheduled on 

29.05.2025 (Thursday). In the department of Ophthalmology and Physical Medicine 

& Rehabilitation, one and two candidates have registered for interview respectively. 

Due to the administrative reasons, the Walk-in interview for the same departments has 

been rescheduled and fresh date will be announced shortly. 

 

The candidates are requested to check the website www.esic.gov.in/recruitments 

regularly for any further update. 
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